
January 5th, 2017 Council on Aging Meeting  

Meeting called to order at 10:00 AM 

Attendance was called to order by Gail 

Those present are:  Dorothy Cavanaugh, George Allen, Gail DiNaro, Jacquie Johnston, 

Barbara Warne, Eugene Tatro, Marge Peterson, Mary Harada 

Secretary’s report read and accepted by all.   

Treasurer’s report was read, discussed, and approved.  Budget was reviewed and discussed.  Motion 

was passed to accept budget as presented.  All in favor.   

Theresa’s update was read and discussed.  

New Business:  

Newsletter was discussed.  Spoke about things that should be included in the future.  Also 

changes and additions that the board would like to see.   

Theresa reported that art classes have been a hit.  Does anyone know of anybody that might be 

willing?  Barbara H. was suggested for pottery.  Theresa will follow up.     

Council is looking for new topics for discussion by seniors.  Subjects that would be interesting to 

all.   

Motion made to adjourn meeting at 10:50 AM.  

Next meeting 2/2/2017 

Submitted by Barbara Warne 


